
 

 

20 January 2022 
 
GAUTENG TO ANNOUNCE 2021 MATRIC RESULTS  
 
Gauteng Premier, David Makhura, together with the MEC for Education 
Panyaza Lesufi, will on Friday, 21 January 2022, announce the Gauteng 
2021 National Senior Certificate (NSC) examinations results.  
 
The occasion will also honor and reward top performing learners with 
bursaries to study at a tertiary institution of their choice in 2022.  
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the matric results 
announcement as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 21 January 2022 
Time: 09h00 
Venue: Silver Leaf, Birchwood Hotel and Conference Centre, Viewpoint 
Street, Barlett AH, Boksburg 
 
ENDS/ 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government 
 
For media enquiries contact Vuyo Mhaga, spokesperson to the Premier 
on 076 636 5193 or Vuyo.mhaga@gauteng.gov.za 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit www.gauteng.gov.za 


